
 
  

Name:Cara Williams Unit/Topic:  ELAR Week of: Feb. 10-14, 2020 

Lesson Plans 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

TEKS/ 
Standards 

K.1 (A/C),  K.2(Aii/v/vii/viii), 
K.2(B-i/iv), K.2(D-i/iii), K.2E, 
K.6(B), K.7(A, B, D), K.10(A-D) 

K.1 (A/C),  K.2(Aii/v/vii/viii), 
K.2(B-i/iv), K.2(D-i/iii), K.2E, 
K.6(B), K.7(A, B, D), K.10(A-D) 

K.1 (A/C),  K.2(Aii/v/vii/viii), 
K.2(B-i/iv), K.2(D-i/iii), K.2E, 
K.6(B), K.7(A, B, D), K.10(A-D) 

K.1 (A/C),  K.2(Aii/v/vii/viii), 
K.2(B-i/iv), K.2(D-i/iii), K.2E, 
K.6(B), K.7(A, B, D), K.10(A-D) 

K.1 (A/C),  K.2(Aii/v/vii/viii), 
K.2(B-i/iv), K.2(D-i/iii), K.2E, 
K.6(B), K.7(A, B, D), K.10(A-D) 

Objectives The learners will review and discuss 
characteristics of various books about 
Valentine’s Day.  Also actively listen to 

text read aloud to develop 
comprehension and to answer questions 
about a story, in complete sentences  and 

apply onset/rimes to decode and 
generate words. 

The learners will review and discuss 
characteristics of various books about 
Valentine’s Day.  Also actively listen to 

text read aloud to develop 
comprehension and to answer questions 
about a story, in complete sentences  and 

apply onset/rimes to decode and 
generate words. 

The learners will review and discuss 
characteristics of various books about 
Valentine’s Day.  Also actively listen to 

text read aloud to develop 
comprehension and to answer questions 
about a story, in complete sentences  and 

apply onset/rimes to decode and 
generate words. 

  

Bellwork Writing activity Alphabet activity page Writing activity  Alphabet activity page 

 

Writing activity  

Learning  
Activities 

Various Valentine activities Various Valentine activities Various Valentine activities Winter Break - No School 

 

 

Winter Break - No School 

Key  
Vocabulary 

Big Idea Words: heart, friendship, 

valentine, St. Valentine, 

bouquet 

Big Idea Words: heart, friendship, 

valentine, St. Valentine, 

bouquet 

Big Idea Words: heart, friendship, 

valentine, St. Valentine, 

bouquet 

  

Writing 
     

Guided/ 
Independent 
Practice 

     

Closure/Home
work 

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I, 

go, is, my, you, by, and, no, to, 

am, at, can, man, has, me, he, she, 

put, with, an, did, in, it, ran, sits, 

are, here, of, was, very, be, do, 

good, his, ten, big, got, had, lot, 

not, on, for, have, help, her, look, 

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I, go, 

is, my, you, by, and, no, to, am, at, 

can, man, has, me, he, she, put, 

with, an, did, in, it, ran, sits, are, 

here, of, was, very, be, do, good, 

his, ten, big, got, had, lot, not, on, 

for, have, help, her, look, some, 

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I, 

go, is, my, you, by, and, no, to, am, 

at, can, man, has, me, he, she, put, 

with, an, did, in, it, ran, sits, are, 

here, of, was, very, be, do, good, 

his, ten, big, got, had, lot, not, on, 

for, have, help, her, look, some, 

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I, 

go, is, my, you, by, and, no, to, am, 

at, can, man, has, me, he, she, put, 

with, an, did, in, it, ran, sits, are, 

here, of, was, very, be, do, good, 

his, ten, big, got, had, lot, not, on, 

for, have, help, her, look, some, 

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I, go, 

is, my, you, by, and, no, to, am, at, 

can, man, has, me, he, she, put, 

with, an, did, in, it, ran, sits, are, 

here, of, was, very, be, do, good, 

his, ten, big, got, had, lot, not, on, 

for, have, help, her, look, some, 



some, they, too, want, we, but, 

him, six, up, us, yet, our, where, 

as, come, from, or, said, that 

they, too, want, we, but, him, six, 

up, us, yet, our, where, as, come, 

from, or, said, that 

they, too, want, we, but, him, six, 

up, us, yet, our, where, as, come, 

from, or, said, that 

they, too, want, we, but, him, six, 

up, us, yet, our, where, as, come, 

from, or, said, that 

they, too, want, we, but, him, six, 

up, us, yet, our, where, as, come, 

from, or, said, that 

Assessment- 
Formative 
Summative 
Exit Ticket 

What’s your favorite thing 

about Valentine’s Week/ 

Day? 

Can you give a word that 

rhymes with sag? 

Can you say a word that has 

2 syllables? 

Can you give a word that 

rhymes with flag? 

 

 
 
Key Questions During Lesson 
What’s your favorite thing about Valentine’s Week/Day? 

Can you give a word that rhymes with sag? 

Can you think of a word that has 2 syllables? 

Can you give a word that rhymes with flag? 

Sight Words: the, a, see, I, by, my, go, is, you, by, and, no, to, am, at, can, man, has, me, he, she, put, with, an, did, in, it, 

ran, sits, are, here, of, was, very, be, do, good, his, ten, big, got, had, lot, not, on, for, have, help, her, look, some, they, 

too, want, we, but, him, six, up, us, yes, our, where, as, come, from, or, said, that  

 

******Remember: You may want to try the “t” chart for vocab.!?!? What do you THINK it means VS. What it ACTUALLY 

means???? 

 

 

 

 

 


